
SANTA CRUZ COUNTY AVATAR INFORMATION NOTICE 

SUD PROVIDERS ONLY 

 

Avatar Form(s), Process and/or Users Affected 

Date 5/3/2019 

Avatar Form(s) ALOC Forms 

Change The old Adult & Adolescent ALOC Forms have been replaced with 

updated Episodic forms. 

Start using the new forms immediately. 

Users Affected Avatar SUD Counselors and Clinicians who use the ALOC Forms 

Detailed Description of Problem or Issue 

The previous Avatar ALOC forms were non-episodic, which prevent prevented them from being used for clients in 

sequestered episodes. 

 

 

Resolution: New Episodic forms have been added that you can start using immediately. 

 

 

 

The old forms will be disabled on Monday, 5/6/19, 5:00 pm 

• If you have ALOCs using the old forms that need to be finished, please complete them by Monday, 5/6/19 at 5:00 

PM. 

• After that, the old forms will still be in the chart and you will be able to view historical data, but you will no longer be 

able to use them. 

 

For More Information Contact 

The QI help desk at askqi@santacruzcounty.us 

mailto:askqi@santacruzcounty.us

